From: Brian Whalen

To: Comments
Subject: Cronies approval forva Ligqour license
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Dear council members,

My name is Brian Whalen and have had an office in Agoura since 2009 located on Canwood.
I have been a patron of the Cronnies in Agoura for the past 7-8 years and have always
appreciated the casual environment, great service and the food.

I am writing in support of their request to add an additional offering for their customers. As a
businessperson | recognize how difficult it is to survive in a competitive environment. |
strongly support the ability for a business to add additional items that can assist with their
sales and profitability. When local, family owned, businesses succeed it is good for the
community. This provides jobs, increased taxes for the city, and allows loyal employees to
thrive.

I have found Cronies to always be a responsible alcohol retailer, their staff is well trained and
certified. Management is very present every time | have been there which is a sign they truly
care. In addition, the restaurant is a gathering place for the community. | have met
professionals, tradespeople, retired Firemen, police officers and families at the restaurant. |
believe that these are traits the city would encourage and embrace.

| appreciate you reading my email and respectfully ask that you vote for approval this
evening.

Thank you,
Brian Whalen

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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Dear Agoura City Council,

| want to express my strong support for Cronies Sports Grill’s application for a Type
47 Liquor License. Cronies has been a cherished part of the Agoura Hills community
for the past ten years, providing a family-friendly environment and supporting local
activities without any issues. They have always listened to community feedback and
addressed concerns effectively. This license will allow them to meet customer
requests and remain competitive with neighboring establishments. | urge you to
approve their application, recognizing their positive impact on our community.

Thank you,

Terri Dawson
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